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Recently Deceased  

Mrs Petrovic  

Albert Healy  

Catherine Gallagher  

Mercy Egan  

Olive McElwaine  

Denis Frawley  

 

Anniversaries  

Edith O’Brien  

Arthur Rogers 

Bridget Flynn 

Noel Broe 

Michael Reynolds  

Annie Dolan  

Kathleen & James Keane  
 

A National Eucharistic Congress is 

being held in Knock on 25 June as 

part of the preparations for the 

International Eucharistic Congress 

in June 2012. A bus will be 

arranged. Anyone wishing to 

attend should contact Liam at 

4562251 by Wednesday 1 June. 
 
 

CAKE SALE THIS WEEKEND  
THE 103

RD
 

WILLINGTON 
SCOUT TROOP 
ARE HOLDING A 
CAKE SALE IN 
ROOM 1 IN THE 
PARISH CENTRE 
AFTER ALL 
MASSES THIS SUNDAY 
MORNING PLEASE DROP IN AND 
SUPPORT THEM 

St Jude’s Summer Project  

Registration will take place this 

Sunday 29
th

 May from 11.00am to 

1.00pm in room 1 in parish centre 

www.stjudessummerproject.ie  

Sincere thanks to all who 

supported the annual collection to  

support those training for the 

priesthood. Amount collected was  

€2423 

 
Confirmation  

Phototgraphs  

Gerry Kirwan 

Photography 

Confrimation & Family 

Studio Portraits wll be 

available in the Pastoral 

Centre on Wednesday next 

1st June   Prints will be 

ready to take away on the 

day from €20 contact 
Gerry 087-2806562 

Confirmation. 

The boys and 

girls from sixth 

class in Bishop 

Galvin N.S. will receive the 

Sacrament of Confirmation 

from Archbishop Diarmuid 

Martin here next Wednesday 

1
st
 June at 11.00am  

Please note that due to 

Confirmation taken place at 

11.00am  next Wednesday  1
st
 

June There will be no 

10.00am Mass  

9.10 Mass will take place 

as normal  

Congratulations to St 

Judes U/14 Girls 

Football & Camogie 

Teams who did the 

double and won both Dublin 

Feiles and will represent our 

Parish in Cork& Galway this 

June. Well done girls. The 

team would like to thank 

Darragh Horkan in Supervalu 

for all his support.  

 

Baptismal Course  

Our next baptismal 

course will take 

place on Monday 

next 30th May at 8.pm in room 

1 in Pastoral Centre for the 

parents of all babies who will 

be baptized here during the 

month of June  

FIRST FRIDAY                   
Next Friday 3

rd
 June is the First 

Friday of the Month both Masses 

on the day will be offered for all 

those whose names are on the 

Parish Altar List of the Dead.  

Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament will take place on 

Friday from 10.30am to 4.30pm 

concluding with benediction and 

reflection at 4.00pm 

________________________ 

Our Organist & 

Musical Director 

Judit Máté is 

available to give 

private piano lessons 

to beginners  

If you are interested please 

contact Judit at 087 6902220 

St Jude’s Community 

Games Best of luck 

to all who are 

representing St 

Jude’s and Dublin in 

the Cross Country & in the Art & 

Hand Writing competitions in 

Athlone  this weekend Many 

thanks to all the parents who 

helped at the Athletics trials  

Athletics  training will take 

place on Orwell Green 

Thursday 2
nd

 June at 4.30pm  

http://www.stjudessummerproject.ie/

